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2 November 2020 
 

 
 

Dear parents, 
 
Welcome back, I hope you have all had a good half term. Unfortunately it appears the pandemic 
is not improving as much as we would have liked. With the Government announcing a further 
lockdown from Thursday I would like to once again emphasise the following points; 
 

• Socially distance. 

• Where possible one family member dropping off and picking up. 

• Leave the school grounds immediately. 

• Send as little as possible into school. 

• Do not let children mix on the yard. 
 
In addition to the above points I would also now like to ask parents to wear a mask on the 
school grounds.  
 
Please remember that if any member of the family goes for a test then children are required to 
self-isolate until that test is confirmed. If positive then children must isolate for 14 days from the 
day of the test or from when the symptoms started. 
 
Please inform school: 
 

• If your child is absent 

• If your child is showing symptoms 

• If a child or close member of the family goes for a test 

• The outcome of any Covid test 
 
  
We have done so well since September and if we want to keep our school and bubbles open 
then I cannot stress enough how important all of the above points are. 
 
Thank you to everyone for your support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr R Clark 

mailto:head@brampton.cumbria.sch.uk
http://www.brampjun.org.uk/

